
Mr. and Mrs. N. Papazian 
35-50 78th Street 
Jackson ieights, New York 11372 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Papaiian: 

June 27, 1977 

We gratefully acknowled~e your generous donation of 
$20.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral in lieu of flowers for the memory of the late 
Ms. Regine Harentz. 

Receipt 11Jumbe r 27027 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Pa1vetzian 
Director 


